PSAA Procedure for Selecting Regular Season Coaches

Our goal at PSAA is to provide all of our players with a fun, positive atmosphere that provides the
opportunity to learn the fundamental skills and rules of their chosen sport. Player’s safety is always
our top concern. The selection of Head Coaches, and their Assistant Coaches, is extremely
important and is done with great care.

The selection of Head Coaches will be made by the Sport Commissioner, with the help of the
Athletic Director for each age group. The Sport Commissioner also has the right to approve or
disapprove all selections of Assistant Coaches. The selection of coaches is done on a season by
season basis. Coaching positions do not automatically carry over from one season or year to the
next.
Factors considered in selecting Head Coaches and Assistant Coaches:

1) Demonstrated knowledge of the sport and coaching experience.

2) Demonstrated willingness to attend all coaches’ meetings before, during and after the
season.

3) Demonstrated willingness to attend all Coaches’ Clinics sponsored by PSAA.

4) Willingness to follow and support the rules, procedures and guidelines provided by PSAA.

5) Willingness to assist with non-sport activities, such as promoting and/or organizing Spring
Fling; managing team coverage of the concession Stand; helping organize such things as
facilities clean up, Picture Day, etc.

6) Demonstrated positive attitude, with traits of courtesy, patience and discipline.

7) Good time management and organizational skills.

8) Dependability to be on time for games and practices, and to be prepared to run the activities.

9) Participate in Field Maintenance Days

10) Perform Routine Field Maintenance after every game and practice (see list)



